
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Careers support programme, all of our Y11 students will be offered an interview with 
the Careers Advisor, Michelle Powell. This will allow the students to seek advice on what they want to 
do when they leave school, how to apply for college places and any other advice they need regarding 
next steps. 
 
All interviews will be offered in school via Teams and I will organise dates and times with the students 
and then let you know. We aim to start the first interviews on Monday 23rd November. Each interview 
will last up to 40 minutes, following which Michelle will produce a Careers Plan for each student. This 
will then be emailed to the student’s email address. I will then make you aware of this via text so that 
you can look at the plan yourself.  
 
Michelle is happy for parents to contact her, should they need to. Her email address is 
mpowell@ideas4careers.co.uk. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns then please contact me (Miss Taplin) in the first instance. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss T Taplin 
Head of Year 11 
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